
 

 

 

 

 

 

Queenswell Infant, Nursery and Junior Schools invite 

foster carers, adoptive parents & special guardians 

for a coffee afternoon.  

 

Monday 1st October 2018, 2-3pm 

At Queenswell Junior School (SEN Room) 
Sweets Way, Whetstone, London, N20 0NQ 

 

 

                      

It is an opportunity to share experiences, meet other families and 

find out how children are supported in school. 

 

Also, our guest speaker will be Robyn Verney, Specialist Worker for 

Long Term Care Options. 
 

Please let us know if you will be attending by emailing Ursula Eady, the SEN 

Administrator, ueady@queenswelljnr.barnet.sch.uk 

Or call 0208 445 2056 option 1 

 

We look forward to seeing you there!                                  
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